
 

POQUESSING MIDDLE SCHOOL 

CELEBRATES AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK 

  

During American Education Week, parents and caretakers are invited to our middle school to 

share their child’s classroom experience. 

You are invited to attend classes on: 

 Wednesday, November 20th and Thursday, November 21st 

If you plan to visit, please respond to the email listed below or call with your name, your 

child’s name and the date and time of your visit.  

  RSVP: EMAIL ADDRESS: pmatz@neshaminy.org                 Phone: 215-809-6216 

 When you arrive at the building, please report to the main office where you will be given 

specific details about the room(s) you will visit and a map of the building. 

To make these visits as productive as possible, the following protocol will be used in the 

building: 

Review your child’s schedule to identify the classes you’d like to observe. Schedules are 

available on HomeAccess. 

 Arrive early to allow you to be in the classroom when the period starts. 

 Check-in at the office with a state issued photo identification to get a visitor’s pass, building map and 

bell schedule. 

 Silence your cell phone.  

 Pictures or videos are not permitted in the classrooms.  

 Be prepared to stay for a full class period.  

This is a great opportunity to celebrate public education!  

 With Poquessing Pride, 

Joann Holland, Principal                  Tim Hunt, Assistant Principal 
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